
  

 

Waste Management Sub-committee report November 2015 
 

Issues raised from community discussed with PWC are: 
 
1   Overflowing skips?   

  
 Response The two new skips at Bell and Cargo have been installed (just 
prior to last meeting) 
 
2 New lids on skips don’t work 
 
Response- URM contacted to look at better solution – nothing back to PWC 
yet. 
 
3 New signage on use of skips? 
 
Response-  PWC has some new wording and photos for the next waste 
calendar that emphasizes the  correct use of the skips. 
 

 

 

Discussion Items for SIRAC:None 

Decision items for SIRAC:  None 


